
Michael V. Davis 
28 18 S. Magnolia Avenue 
Sanford, FL 32773-8025 
407-323-41 0 1 

February 9,2001 

Ms. Paula J. Mer, Research Assistant 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

0 JOc00- P t; 

RE: Certificate No. 5976 

Dear Ms. Mer: 

Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of $3.00 to cover the statutory 
* '  

' '  . penalty and interest charges for the late filing of my Assessment Fee Return. 
-. ~~~ 

.~ - 
Please cancel my certificate effective December 3 1, 2000. I've attached your letter 

: as a reference. 

Thank you for your assistance. 
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or debit, charge, or credit card numbers given to an 
..-agency for the purpose of payment of any fee or debt 
',,owing are confidential and exempt from subsection (1) 

. .  

\ . .  and s.24(a), Art. 1 of the State Constitution . . . 
' . I : ,, 1, ... *,l 
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February 6,2001 

Mr. Michael V. Davis 
28 18 S. Magnolia Avenue 
Scanford, FL 32773-8025 

Re: Certificate No. 5976 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

The Commission has received your letter dated January 3 1,2001 requesting cancellation of 
your certificate, along with your check for the minimum fee. Unfortunately, since it was paid &er 
the due date of January 30, statutory penalty and interest charges of  $3.00 are due. 

Ethe Commission receives the $3.00 balance by February 21, we will make the effective date 
of the cancellation December 31,2000 so that the 2001 fee will not be owed. If the Commission 
receives the $3.00 balance after February 21, we will make the effective date of the cancellation the 
date we receive the $3.00, and the 2001 F&4F will be owed. 

If you have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 
413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Mer, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance ' 

Enclosure 

CAP~TAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER -2540 Sl lUMARo O A K  BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32349-0850 
A n  Afirrnalire AclionlEqu.l Opporlunity Employer 

PSC Wcbaile: h t l p : l / w w w . ~ ~ . i d ~ ~ ~ c . ~ ~  lnlrrncr E-mail: ronr~r~prr .~r . r r .n .u l  

P 

~ 


